
Minutes of Wednesday Group Meeting 4th November 2015 
 

Present:  Father Don, Ann Black (Chair), Jean & Edmund Ashton, Gwyneth Collins, Josie Cowden, 
Sheila Doyle, Val Gebbett, Margaret Gee, Monica Gee, Ann & Derek Ivison, Nella Lewyckyl, Eileen 
Lonergan, Joan Mitton, Pat Pover (Minutes), Mary Revell, Nuala Shepley, Harry Sweeney,  Anne 
Urquhart, Denise Walsh, Peter Whittam 
 
1. Apologies: Maureen Brierley, Peter Cowden, Marie Davies, Sylvia Shaw, Colleen Whittam, Chris 
Wild 
 
 Welcome given to new members Anne Urquhart and Denise Walsh. 
 
2. Matters arising 
Lunch at the Peels Arms cancelled because of confusion over the time of a parish funeral on that day. 
 
3. Christmas meal 
Carvery at the Golf Club on Tuesday 15th December at 1.00 pm.  Shared transport. Meal subsidised 
for WF members only. 
 
4. Trip to Buxton Opera House 
Seven members going to  see ‘The Mousetrap’. Sharing transport. 
 
5. Christmas Fayre 
Planned for 5th December 11.00 a.m. - 1.00 pm. Val to coordinate the WG stall.  To liaise with the 
Young Families’ group re refreshments.   Father Don thanked Ann and Derek for their past 
contributions. 
 
6. Questionnaire 
A few returned to AB.   Still awaiting completion of the remainder. 
 
7. Any other business 
a. Lost spectacles. No information. 
b. Thanks from PW to all who supported the band concert held recently at St Marys. Raised in excess 
of £1,000. 
c. Thanks from Edmund Ashton and Harry Sweeney for birthday cards received. 
c. MG distributed leaflets following a visit to Trentham Gardens.    A future WG visit? 
d. FD seeking support to stop withdrawal of Glossop community bus by DCC.  Please sign petition. 
e. Quiz night at St Mary’s. FD canvassed interest of members to put forward at team. 
f. December meeting to have a Christmas theme - poetry, music, carols and a shared table.  
 
8. AGENDA FOR NEXT MEETING TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 2ND DECEMBER 2015 
1. Apologies  Anne Urquhart 
2. Matters arising a) Trip to ‘The Mousetrap’  b) Quiz night 
3. Christmas Fayre 
4. Christmas meal 
5. Feedback from October parish council meeting 
 
 
 
 
 


